
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Intermediate students! 

This summer, while resting, playing, and generally having a great time, 

we would like to encourage you and your family to spend some time reading. 

To help guide you, we are providing a Summer Reading BINGO board. We hope 

this will make reading enjoyable and help you develop a love for reading. 

As you complete each square, please have an adult initial the square. The 

BINGO board should be brought back to school during the first week. We can’t 

wait to see how many BINGOS you can get! 

If you find something great to read, please share that with others 

including your classmates and teachers. We hope this activity will result in 

some enjoyable reading time for you all!! 

 

Sending you all many blessings and sunny summer days ~  

 

Mrs. Roberts  Mrs. Bates Mrs. Steele 
Third grade    Fourth grade  Fifth grade 
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